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 I wish you all a happy and exciting new year from all at Victoria Junior
School.

Next week, I will be sharing with you the results of the parental survey
from last term and whilst there were lots of very positive comments
about our school, some of you have suggested ways in which we can
improve. The school’s leadership team have met to discuss the issues
raised and I will be letting you know what changes we will be making.

The first thing we have done is employ Mrs Begum, our Family Support
Worker. She will be holding coffee mornings each week to give you the

opportunity to talk to us about the issues you have raised so that we
fully understand your concerns and can address them properly so that
VJS becomes even better and a school we can be even prouder to belong

to.



V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

H E L L O !   M Y  N A M E  I S  M R S  B E G U M  A N D  I  A M  T H E  N E W  F A M I L Y  S U P P O R T
W O R K E R  A T  V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L .



I  A M  A  M U M  O F  2  T E E N A G E  B O Y S  A N D  I  H A V E  W O R K E D  W I T H  F A M I L I E S

F O R  A L M O S T  2 0  Y E A R S .
 

M Y  R O L E  I N  S C H O O L  I S  T O  P R O V I D E  S U P P O R T ,  A D V I C E  A N D
I N F O R M A T I O N  T O  T H E  F A M I L I E S  W I T H I N  O U R  S C H O O L  C O M M U N I T Y .   I

C A N  H E L P  Y O U  W I T H  A N Y  W O R R I E S  T H A T  Y O U  M A Y  H A V E  I N
R E L A T I O N  T O  Y O U R  C H I L D ' S  E D U C A T I O N ,  B E H A V I O U R  A N D

W E L L B E I N G .   I  A M  A L S O  H E R E  A S  S O M E O N E  T O  T A L K  T O  I F  Y O U  N E E D
I T !

 
I  M A Y  N O T  H A V E  A L L  T H E  A N S W E R S ,  B U T  H O P E F U L L Y  I  C A N  H E L P  Y O U

T O  W O R K  O U T  H O W  T O  F I N D  T H E M !  



I  A M  H E R E  T O
•  S U P P O R T  P A R E N T S ,  F A M I L I E S  A N D  S T U D E N T S  O N  A  W I D E  R A N G E  O F

I S S U E S ;  
•  H E L P  C H I L D R E N  A N D  F A M I L I E S  I N C R E A S E  S C H O O L  A T T E N D A N C E  A N D

P U N C T U A L I T Y ;  
•  D E V E L O P  A N D  M A I N T A I N  P O S I T I V E  R E L A T I O N S H I P S  A N D  A C T  A S  A

L I N K  B E T W E E N  T H E  H O M E  A N D  S C H O O L .



 H O W  T O  G E T  I N  T O U C H :  



Y O U  C A N  S E E  M E  A T  T H E  S C H O O L  G A T E S  A T  8 . 4 0 A M  



I  C A N  A L S O  B E  C O N T A C T E D  V I A  E M A I L :   
 R B E G U M 7 2 7 . 3 1 3 @ L G F L M A I L . O R G



 P L E A S E  C A L L  T H E  S C H O O L  O F F I C E  O N  0 2 0  8 8 9 0  9 6 2 4  T O  M A K E  A N

A P P O I N T M E N T  O R  P O P  I N .
 

E X C I T I N G  N E W S  



I  W I L L  B E  H O S T I N G  A  W E E K L Y  C O F F E E  M O R N I N G  W I T H  M R S  L E W I S
S T A R T I N G  O N   

T U E S D A Y  1 7 T H  J A N U A R Y  9 - 1 0 . 3 0 A M  
P L E A S E  C O M E  A L O N G ,  I  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  M E E T I N G  Y O U  A L L .   

A welcome from Mrs Begum!






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

School Council Representatives
We need you! 

The school council representatives are the voice of the children in their
class and we need a new School Council group for 2023! 



We are looking for 2 pupils per class to work with Mrs Wolczynski on

ensuring that pupils' voices are heard.  



Representatives  will attend regular meeting and plan whole school
fundraising opportunities and events. 



 The children within this role are an important link between the pupils
and the staff. As well as fundraising, they are responsible for collecting

and presenting the views of the children in their class in relation to a
range of matters such as behaviour, safety, and our curriculum. 

Following meetings, the school council representatives are responsible
for feeding back to the rest of their class. 



School council representatives are elected by their class, following a

presentation of their skills and qualities.



In our assemblies this week,

our pupils said that they
wanted their school council

representatives to be: 

Confident

Compassionate

Enthusiastic

A goodlistener

Kind

Honest
Trustworthy


